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Thanks to Member Michelle Smith Johansen
Michelle Smith Johansen has been an incredible asset to
CCW with her penning the monthly Member Profile
section. Through her work, over 15 years of it (!) I, and
other members have gotten to know fellow CCW writers in
ways that likely we’d not have without her work. 

Thank you Michelle!

Tuesday   02/ 18   Monthly Meeting

Writers Round Up
Online Marketing faclilitated by Wendy Goodman

Join fellow members of Central Coast writer’s for
an informative discussion, facilitated by Wendy
Goodman, regarding Online Marketing. 

Saturday, 1/25 - The Little House at Jewell Park

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCHmTP0dtKATQdwkleI6uWQA
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newsletter & website comments/questions
ccw.branch.webmaster@gmail.com

This will be my final newsblast -
thanks to the columnists and the

board for allowing me to
participate this past year as your

webmaster and newsblast
producer. 

Have a wonderful 2025!

Welcome New Member(s)

December Holiday Party
Enjoy a few snapshots of the CCW Annual Holiday Party
from December. 
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